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NAUTIQUE EMPLOYEES LEND A  
HELPING HAND FOR HAITI RELIEF 

  
Orlando, FLA (February 1, 2010) – Last Saturday, a group of Nautique employees traveled to Fort Pierce, 
Florida to donate goods and spend the day assisting Missionary Flights International on the Haitian relief 
effort. 
 
Since the Haiti earthquake, Nautique employees have been donating items for the Haitian people but also 
wanted to volunteer their time. Nautique teamed up with Missionary Flights International and spent the 
day unloading trucks, sorting donations, cleaning bathrooms and much more. 
 
“Our employees’ service work for the Haitian relief effort once again demonstrates the extraordinary 
hearts of our Nautique employees,” commented Correct Craft’s President/CEO Bill Yeargin. “I am very 
grateful to be a part of a team that is not only committed to building the world’s best boats, but also 
committed to helping others in need” Yeargin added. 
 
To read Bill Yeargin’s blog with many more details regarding Nautique employees donating and helping 
with this Haiti project, please visit nautiques.com/blog.  
 
Missionary Flights International (MFI) is a private non-profit mission aviation service to Christian 
missions serving in Haiti, the Dominican Republic and the Bahamas.  Established in 1964, MFI provides 
professional on-going air support to affiliated missions that work in these island nations.  For more 
information, visit www.missionaryflights.org/home. 
 
Celebrating 85 years of excellence in the marine industry, Correct Craft, Inc. is the producer of the 
Nautique line of boats. The manufacturer of Nautique is known for delivering superior quality product, 
cutting-edge technology and exceptional service experiences. To see the complete line of Nautique boats, 
visit www.nautiques.com.  
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